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Subject Academic dishonesty

Dear colleagues,

As the recent discovery of multiple cases of cheating at U VA
reminded all of us, academic dishonesty is not at all uncommon in
university settings. As Executive Officer of the College of Arts &
Sciences Academic Judiciary, I'm writing to remind you that

(1) I'm available if you have questions or suggestions regarding our
policies and procedures for suspected cheating and

(2) the Academic Judiciary maintains a Web site with a useful set of
suggestions and materials for instructors who want to prevent,
detect, and respond appropriately to various forms of academic
dishonesty. The site is located at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/CAS/ajc.nsf. Some components are for
Faculty and Staff only and require a Lotus Notes username and
password.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by email at
nfranklin@notes.cc.sunysb.edu or by phone at 2-4585.

Hope you had a good summer. Welcome back!

Nancy Franklin





